
 
 

 

TOWN OF BOOTHBAY 

BOARD OF APPEALS MEETING 
 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the Board of Appeals will meet on Tuesday, March 15, 2022 

at 5:00 p.m. at Boothbay Town Offices, 7 Corey Lane, in Boothbay for the purpose of 

considering the following: 

 

New Business: 

 

Application Completeness Review – Administrative Appeal of Maine Department of 

Environmental Protection, 4 Waterfront Road North (Tax Map R05, Lot 67-3).  The 

DEP is challenging the Planning Board’s January 19, 2022 approval of a development 

application for the 4 Waterfront Road North property owned by Heidi Cresta and 

Virginia Guerriero and located in the Coastal Residential, Shoreland Overlay (Resource 

Protection) and Scenic Gateway districts.  The DEP believes an error was made in the 

Planning Board’s approval of the application. 

 

Administrative Appeal Decision – Administrative Appeal of Maine Department of 

Environmental Protection, 4 Waterfront Road North (Tax Map R05, Lot 67-3).  If 

the above administrative appeal application is deemed complete by the Board of Appeals, 

the hearing on the merits of the appeal will immediately follow the completeness review. 

 

 

Direct responses or comments to: 

Jason Lorrain, CEO 

PO Box 106 

Boothbay, Maine 04537 

Tel: 633-2051   Fax: 633-6620 

E-mail: ceo@townofboothbay.org 
 

The Town of Boothbay strives to hold meetings that are accessible to all.  Please tell us what 
accommodations you require to make your participation more enjoyable and meaningful.  Call the Code 
Enforcement Office at (207) 633-2051 or e-mail ceo@townofboothbay.org for more information. 


